
UPPER CANADA COLLEGE, 

TORONTO,5

March 4th, 1926.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie:-

You will remember that some years ago an at­

tempt was made by the Colonial Office to get Canadian 

university candidates for the Colonial Civil Service 

of the Empire, more especially in Africa. I know that 

certain difficultis were encountered, and that the Colo­

nial Office was unable to take as many candidates as it 

had expected. I shall be very grateful if you will let 

me know the present situation, and what records have 

been made by such candidates, if any, as have been sent 

by the University of McG-ill.

Yours sincerely,

Sir Arthur Currie, 0.C.M,G., /<

X/L
The University of McGill

Montreal, F.ft.
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